
 
 
September 8, 2017 
 
Dear ACP Members, 
 
I am writing to update you on recent developments related to the American Board of Internal 
Medicine’s (ABIM) Maintenance of Certification (MOC) program, our progress toward creating a new 
ACP society pathway that would be an alternative to what ABIM offers, and our continuing efforts to 
advocate on your behalf to improve the MOC process.  
 
ACP, the American College of Cardiology (ACC) and the American Society for Clinical Oncology (ASCO) 
have each signed a Memorandum of Understanding with ABIM to guide the creat

  


